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So Lockdown beings tomorrow…. 
• You must socially distance in the yard-we still see 

groups of parents chatting to each other. 

• Only one person should drop children off and please leave the yard as 

quickly as possible. 

• Please wear a mask to protect yourself and others.  

• Follow all the guidance to keep your family and all of us at school safe 

and well.  

 


